December 9, 2019

Thomas J. DeFelice, Jr Circle Motorsport Inc 500 State Route 36 Eatontown, NJ 07724-2518

Dear Thomas J. DeFelice,

Your gift to our 46^{th} Joshua Huddy Distinguished Citizen Award Dinner, recognizing Carol Stillwell, is *greatly* appreciated.

Because of your generosity, many young men and women will experience the benefits of a fun, safe environment in which to learn and grow while developing life skills that will help them become successful adults. Your donation is a wise investment in our leaders of tomorrow!

Thank you, again, for your gift to the Monmouth Council, Boy Scouts of America. Please know how grateful we are for your support.

Sincerely,

Michael P. Mahon

Scout Executive

Monmouth Council, Boy Scouts of America



Note: In compliance with IRS guidelines, this letter confirms that \$ 750 of your donation is tax deductible, as you received nothing of value for this amount. We hope to see you again next year!

Prepared. For Life.™



